



Rakegate Primary School

Rakegate Close, Wolverhampton, WV10 6US

Phone: 01902 558608

Email: rakegate.primary@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Website: www.rakegateprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S L Horton

7th March 2019

Dear Parents/ Carers,

COMIC RELIEF – FRIDAY 15TH MARCH 2019

The School Council have been busy organising some events for Comic Relief in order to make money for this worthy cause.

Firstly, children are invited to wear their own clothes for Comic Relief for a donation of £1 each. Red noses/ accessories may be worn and faces painted or to really get in the Red Nose Day spirit, you can dig out your reddest t-shirt, hat or silly wig and accessorise with deeley boppers. Anything goes!

In addition to this, there will be a number of activities taking place in school during the day. For some of these we are asking for donations.

- 1. A cake/biscuit sale donations will be greatly appreciated so that we can sell them during the day;
- 2. Teddy tombola a perfect opportunity for you to have a spring clean and donate any unwanted teddy bears. Again the success of this will be dependent upon the donation of clean, washed teddies to school as soon as possible;
- 3. **Book Amnesty** We would also like to ask for donations of any unwanted books so that they can be sold at break time to help raise money.

The School Council also have plans for some other fun activities/challenges during the day, so if your child would like to join in the fun, they will need to bring in some money as there will be a small charge for these and the above.

We all know this is a worthy cause and every penny counts to help those less fortunate than us.

As always, we thank you for your ongoing support and overwhelming generosity.

Kindest regards

Mrs Whitehouse and The KS2 School Council

